Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners,

Joy to the world the Lord is come, let earth receive her King! Let every heart prepare Him room! I can't believe that the Christmas season is upon us already. I pray that everyone makes room in their hearts for the Savior!

This year has really flown by! We have so many things to be thankful for! We are excited that our time of deputation is drawing to a close! Just a few more months and we will be on our way to Ghana, West Africa. We can't wait to see what God is going to do when we get there.

We want to thank the churches who gave towards our container; we really appreciate your generosity. We also want to thank you for your prayers during the recent home going of my mother-in-law. We could feel the love and support from you all.

We have been staying busy! We have been in Indiana, South Carolina, Massachusetts, West Virginia, Ohio, came home for Thanksgiving and then the day after Thanksgiving we left for upstate New York! When we left South Carolina, it was in the 70s. When we got to New York, it was below freezing and snowing! Now we are in Sevierville, TN for several meetings. The church we were in last night told us that they would be partnering with us! Praise the Lord! By the time we get home, we will have put over 6,000 miles on our van in the last two months. That is a lot of hours in the van! My wife tells people that we don't home school, we van school. We are praying that we will get the last little bit of our support in so we can get to the field that God has called us to!

We hope that you all have a Merry Christmas and a wonderful New Year! You are in our prayers!

Love in Christ,

The Jeremy Kenney Family

Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa

